CHANGE OF THE
AN eI INTEGRATED LIBRARY
INFORMATION SYSTEM

Due to the change of the Integrated Library
Information System, starting on Tuesday 8th, July
2025 - and until further notice - UOC Library will be

open ONLY FOR STUDING
following summer opening hours.

It will be possible to search in the:

[vf Library Catalogue

[vf Online Databases, electronic Books and Journals

[vf Digital libraries “Anemi” and “E-Locus”

Loans, Renewals and Returns of books
will be made only in case of emergency

Please contact the Library staff, in person, by phone or
e-mail

Rethymno Heraklio

2831077844 . 5 2810393256
libr@lib.uoc.gr A ' libh@lib.uoc.gr




